The Williamsport Home

December 4, 2020

Dear Residents, Families, and Caregivers,

In our efforts to keep you informed, here is a status update as to where things stand in our
community relative to COVID-19. Although we realize that this letter does not replace a
personal call, you are welcome to reach out to us with any specific questions.

At present, we have four COVID Positive, Woodland Vista Residents and one Personal Care
Employee.

We have one Independent Living Resident in Building “C” who has tested positive.

Both Woodland Vista and Apartment Personal Care Dining Rooms are closed. All meals will be
served in the Residents rooms.

We are not having any small group activities. The Wellness Coordinator will conduct one to one
exercise sessions with some of the residents in building “C”. Kristie continues to provide the
one-to-one visits with “C” Building Residents. Betsy will provide one-to-one visits to Woodland
Vista Residents.

Everyone was tested today and will be tested on Tuesday, December 8, 2020.

Due to the County Positivity Rate being >10% Residents will be tested weekly and Staff twice a
week.

Please avoid taking your love one out of the building. Please avoid taking them to restaurants,
stores, any place with large groups of people. | only recommend one family member to
transport to essential physician appointments only!

We continue to update our website and social media pages with pertinent updates and resident
activities. Please follow these pages for the most up to date information.

Sincerely
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Yvonne Laubach
Personal Care Administrator
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